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2 March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
TERM 1 WEEK 6 ASSESMBLY POSTPONED (AGAIN) 
 
Last week we were very eager to welcome parents into our school for our very first 2022 
School Assembly.  
 
Unfortunately, due to the severe weather, flash flooding and expected bridge closures for the 
Hawkesbury and surrounds, we feel it is in the best interest of our school community to 
postpone our School Assembly. 
 
We are hoping for ‘third time lucky’ as we move tomorrow's assembly to Thursday 10 March 
at 2.00pm.  
 
During this assembly we will celebrate Student Representative badges, Library Monitor 
badges, Reward Badges, Award Cards, Principal Awards and Class Awards.  
 
The celebration of our Swimming Carnival, Zone Swimming Carnival and Regional Carnival 
will be shared at our Week 10 School Assembly on Wednesday 30 March.  
 
Both School Assemblies will be Live Streamed using the following information: 
 
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/63251470885?pwd=aUNYVzFycVRCRCtuajRnMWxkY1VVdz09 
 
Passcode: GVPS2022 
 
We are very sorry for any convenience and appreciate your continued support and 
understanding.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact our school office or one of our Assistant Principals 
via Class Dojo.  
 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Tamara Hopkins     Mrs Melissa Grech  Mrs Belinda Harrington 
Assistant Principal                   Assistant Principal   Rel. Assistant Principal 
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